

## **Full Membership on Cemetery Commission**

From Jennifer Ouellette <jennifer.oue@gmail.com>
Date Wed 1/8/2025 10:58 AM
To DeputyClerk <DeputyClerk@bristolri.gov>

**Caution:** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. When in doubt, contact your IT Department

Good Morning,

I have been asked by Mr. Josh Cabral if I had interest in becoming a full member of the Cemetery Commission as there is now an opening on the Commission. I am interested in becoming a full member of the Commission versus the Auxillary status that I currently have. He asked that I put this in writing and submit it to the Town Clerk's Office. If there is anything else needed please let me know.

Regards, Jennifer R. Ouellette Auxiliary Member Cemetery Commission